
April 5, 2023 

Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 

This is a week of very important beliefs, traditions and celebrations for many of us.  Passover began at 
sundown last evening and lasts through April 13th.  Passover is a festival celebrating the freedom of the Jewish 
people emerging from slavery.  Families will host or attend seders, a special family meal where foods of 
symbolic significance commemorating the Hebrews' liberation are eaten, and prayers and traditional 
recitations are performed.  Chag Pesach Sameach! Many other families will be celebrating the Triduum, 
including Holy Thursday and Good Friday.  It is the period of time that traces the final days of Jesus' life and 
death. It culminates with Easter Sunday and a celebration of Jesus’ resurrection. Happy Easter!  

We wish everyone peace and joy and as you celebrate with family and friends during this special time.  

Dining 
Easter Brunch:   Easter Brunch reservations will close on Friday April 7th. 
 
Trolley Stop: All grab-n-go items in our Trolley Stop can only be obtained and scanned in the  Trolley Stop by 
using the self-serve Kiosk. Steps on how to use the system can be found on Touchtown under the Dining 
Services module. Plastic or paper bags are not available. Please use any reusable bag or your Dunwoody blue 
bags.  
 
COVID-19 
Currently, there are no Residential residents who have tested positive.  Two Care Center residents have tested 
positive and are on quarantine.  There are no staff members positive at this time. 
 
Voting 
The primary election is Tuesday, May 16, 2023.  The last day to register to vote is May 1, 2023, and the last day 
to apply for a mail-in ballot is May 9, 2023.  For Dunwoody Village residents, your state representation District 
is #168 and Precinct #2.  If you have recently moved in to Dunwoody, you need to update your registration 
with your current address.  If you have recently moved from Residential to Personal Care or Skilled Nursing, 
you will also need to update your registration information, because your address is changed from your 
Residential residence to Care Center room number. 
 
Carolyn Treadway will be checking with Care Center residents to see if they need assistance with applying for 
their voting registration or mail-in ballots. Carolyn can be reached at 610-359-4459 
 
Grounds 
To leave a message for scheduling work, please call our Grounds Department at 610-359-4512, or you can 
email Fran Meehan at fmeehan@dunwoody.org.  
 
CaptionCall Session 
Sorenson is a global language service provider combining technology to connect people across signed and spoken 
languages through interpreting and captioning solutions.  Sorenson launched its phone service CaptionCall (a no-cost 
captioned phone service) in 2010.  The home phone caption service will display instant, accurate captions on an easy-to-
read screen for all your conversations. They also have a mobile app for cell phone conversations. Join two Sorenson 
representatives in our Auditorium on Monday, April 10 at 11:00 am to learn more about this free service and how to get 
started. 
 
Best regard, 
Maureen 
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